
 

 

 
 
Hi everyone, 
 

I am so excited about teaching you in September.  You already know a lot about me, but 
did you know that… my mum was a teacher and, when I was five, I decided that I wanted 
to be one too!  When I am not at school, I have three children to look after.  Morgan and 
Frankie are both teenagers, and you already know Isabelle because she goes to Excalibur.  
When we are not in lockdown, I love to go on holiday or out on day trips with my family.  
I also enjoy making jewellery, reading, gardening and going to the theatre.  We don’t have 
any pets, but Isabelle would love to have a dog.  We are having a think about that!  I 
would love to have a cat, but we live on a busy road and cats like to go out on their own.  
 

I am looking forward to sharing our new topics with you.  I think you are going to really 
enjoy them.  The first topic is ‘AS the Nights Get Longer’.  Our focus stories will include 
‘The Owl Babies’ and ‘The Owl who was Afraid of the Dark’.  We will also explore poetry 
with “The Owl and the Pussycat”. 

         
 

We will find out about woodland habitats and the wildlife that lives there.  We will also 
learn about looking after small animals as part of our mini Science topic ‘Our Pets’. 
 
I hope you have a lovely summer break and I look forward to welcoming you back in 
September. 
 
See you soon, 
 
from Mrs Cheadle 

 


